
Department of Energy 
Pacific Area Support Office 
P 0. Box 29939 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96820 

Dr. Walter Weyzen 
Acting Director 
Human flealth and Assessments Division 
OHER 
U.S. Department of Energy 
Washington DC 20545 

Dear Dr. Weyzen: 

401130 

I am enclosing a copy of Holmes & Narver's subcontract with 
U.S. Oceanography Inc. pertaining to the R. V. Liktanur II. 
This may be helpful to you as background to our March 29 
meeting. 

I look forward to seeing you then. 
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HUB:jhf 

Enclosure: 
As indicated 
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